St. Patrick Catholic School

3889 Wilton Rd., Harrowsmith, Ontario K0H 1V0

Tel: 1 (613) 372.2251 Fax: 1 (613) 372.2726

flhpstph@alcdsb.on.ca www.alcdsb.on.ca/school/stph



Ms. Miller Away

October 12, 2021

Dear parents/guardians,

Ms. Miller, our secretary here at St. Pats, will be away for the short term. We are still waiting on who her replacement might be while she is away.

Please help us out by ensuring that you use the school's website at flhpstph@alcdsb.on.ca for any correspondence with the school. This includes reporting your child's absence, drop-off/pick-up information, or other day to day correspondence. We ask that you use the school address permanently moving forward instead of Ms. Miller's personal email address.

Thank you for helping us out. We are looking forward to having Ms. Miller back in the near future.

Sincerely,

Mr. Minutillo Mr. Wells
Principal Vice-principal